
 

MES Students are Learning about Safety...  

...and are Learning Safely!  

This Monthôs  
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Grade 6:   
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Orange Shirt Day 

Why did we wear orange shirts on September 29? We wear orange shirts day 
because in the olden days some First Nations children were taken from their 
homes and forced to go to school away from their parents. We wear orange 
shirts to show that Every Child Matters! 

By Grace    

Family Dance 


